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Dear Parents        13
th
 June 2016 

 

Art Competition for St Mary’s 50
th

 Anniversary 

 

We would like to invite all the children to draw or paint a picture to 

celebrate our 50
th
 anniversary this year.  St Mary’s Catholic school was 

opened in 1966 and we are looking forward to some special events to 

celebrate this anniversary! 

 

The picture which is chosen to represent this special occasion will be made 

into a mural by a talented local artist.  This will be painted on the side wall 

of the Reception building where the mosaic was placed.  Sadly we are 

unable to put the mosaic back on the wall. 

 

If your child would like to do a picture, this should be on A4 paper (please 

use the whole space) and be really colourful.  Please return entries by 

Friday 1
st
 July. 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 


